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MOTON HIGH SCHOOL 
 ALUMNI ASSOCIATION, INC. 

                          

THE TIGER NEWS 
VOLUME 13 NUMBER 3              NOVEMBER 30,2014  

               
        President’s 
                  Message                

       
 

 
This issue of our newsletter will include 
alumnus Jacqueline Greene, five 
scholarship recipients, a fish and pig 
feet dinner, recognition luncheon for 
students who attended Moton  from 
1940 – 1949 and information about 
our final activity for 2014.  
 
We have completed all of our goals for 
2014. We are preparing for the last 
activity for 2014, which is our 
Basketball Classic. 
 
We encourage each of you to make 
one of your goals next year to support 
the   alumni association by paying 
your dues for 2015 and continue each 
year. You can always pay more than 
one year at a time.  

 
Mail your dues to: 
Moton High School Alumni Association 
P. O. Box 152 
 Royal Oak, Maryland 21662 
 
If you have paid your dues for 2014 
we say thank you.  
 
 We plan to continue to keep our high 
school, an active and viable association 
for years to come.  
  
Let’s continue to keep our school spirit 
alive. 
    
              Gladys H. Giddens, 
                    President 

Class of 1960 
 
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>  
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HAVE YOU SEEN JACKIE ? 
 

Jacqueline (Jackie) Adams Greene 
a1960 graduate of Robert Russa 
Moton High School is still in Bellevue, 
Maryland. After thirty-four years of 
service she retired as a first grade 
teacher from Talbot County Public 
School System 
 
Jacqueline began to work for Talbot 
County as an aide after she was 
divorced. The teacher she worked 
with encouraged her to go back to 
school and get her degree in 
education. Jackie entered Sojourner 
Douglass College with a goal of 
completing college the same year 
her daughter graduated from high 
school. She graduated in three years 
and went on to begin her graduate 
work at Loyola College in Baltimore. 
Immediately after graduation she 
was hired in Talbot County Public 
School System.  She began teaching 
at the Tilghman Elementary School 
and was there for twenty years. 
Jackie says, “ These were the best 
years of her career”. She continues 
to work as an adjunct teacher in the 

system as well as working at the 
Bennie Smith Funeral Home. 
 
Jackie is very active in community 
affairs: St. Luke Church, Bellevue, 
Talbot County Retired Personnel 
Association, Village Representative 
for Bellevue and member and 
Secretary of RR Moton High School 
Alumni Association. 
 
One of her goals was to plan a 
special day to celebrate the history 
of her community. As a result of this 
goal a group of people worked with 
her to set this plan in action. 
Bellevue Day has been held on the 
third Saturday in May for several 
years. 
 
Jackie is blessed to have one 
daughter (Linda), two grandsons, 
Brandon, Stephen and one great 
grand-daughter (Jaylen). Her 
Hobbies are traveling, reading and 
family. 
 
 
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

SCHOLARSHIP  
RECIPIENTS 

2013 
 

The Alumni Association is pleased to 
announce the scholarship recipients for 2013.  
Presentations were made on May 21 and 23 to 
the students listed below. They are: 
 
EASTON HIGH SCHOOL 

 
• Avonshae D. Rounds Avonshae plans 

to attend Stevenson University and 
major in Early Childhood Education. She 
said this scholarship will help her fulfill 
her dream of becoming a teacher. 
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• Denaja Wilson 

Denaja plans to attend Morgan State 
University in the fall. She has 
completed a four course business 
program. 

 
ST. MICHAELS HIGH SCHOOL 

• Robert Batson 
Robert plans to attend Chesapeake 
College .  
This scholarshipp will help him with 
his college expenses. 
 

• Jasmyn Brummell 
Jasmyn plans to attend Anne Arundel 
Community College  to pursue a 
culinary arts degree.  

 
• Cara Clay 

Cara  plans to attend Chesapeake 
College and major in Business 
Management. Her dream is to own her 
own business. 

 
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>. 

The Business Report 
MOTON HIGH SCHOOL 

ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 

This report reflects a  

financial report for: 

February 28, 2014 - October31, 2014 

The beginning balance as of February 28, 2014 was  

 $ 2252.35  

Receipts for March 31, 2013 – Oct 31, 2014 Is 

$ 3780.61. 

The total revenue realized during the period is  

$ 6033.96 

The total disbursements during that period are  

$ 3185.30 

The ending balance as of Oct.  31, 2014 is  

$  2847.66 

Treasurer’s reports are available upon request. 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
50th Class Reunion 

Celebrated by Moton High 
School Class of ‘64 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2014, the 1964 graduating class of Robert Russa 
Moton Jr. Sr. High School held its’ 50th Class 
Reunion at the ‘Milestone’ in Easton, Maryland. 
Thirty Seven (37) classmates, two (2) former 
teachers and eighteen (18) guests enjoyed a 
stroll down memory lane. 
After social hour, the program began with a 
wonderful prayer and invocation by fellow 
classmate, Rev. Stanley Chase. We then 
enjoyed a surf & turf dinner served by the 
‘Milestone’ staff. After dinner, Cargill Lawrence 
did a roll call of the classmates followed by the 
recognition of our veterans. The program 
continued with the class ‘Hall of Fame’ from 
1964, which was read by Charles Hines. None of 
us were able to keep a straight face as we 
compared ourselves then to now. Mary Brooks 
read our class poem. 
A beautiful memorial display was done by Doris 
Gibson and Evelyn Dyson to honor our ten (10) 
deceased classmates; Joseph Allen, Joann 
(Pritchett) Benson, Romie Brice, Florence Carter, 
Walter Groce, William Jenkins, Eric Mills, William 
Raisin, Charles Ross and Robert Stanton. 
To commemorate the occasion, each classmate 
received a program booklet and gift. A few 
special gifts were also given. Janet Jenkins 
presented a gift to the classmate who traveled 
the farthest, (Perry Milton from Oakland, 
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California); A second gift for the longest 
marriage (Joyce Johns) who was also celebrating 
her 50th anniversary; and William Murray 
received the gift for the most grandchildren (23). 
Plaques were presented to teachers present, Mr. 
Roger Bryant and Mrs. Helen Powell Bryant.  
 
 

 
 

Mr. & Mrs. Roger Bryant 
 
Plaques were also sent to teachers unable to 
attend, Mrs. Bertha Wilson and M’s Georgianna 
Cottman. DJ Garfield Turner provided music for 
the evening. Yvonne Freeman was photographer 
and videographer. 
Kudos to our great planning committee who 
spent several months planning this fantastic 
event. Members were: Paulette Albury, John 
Blake, Mary Brooks, William Cephus, Evelyn 
Dyson, Arnold Green, Roger Groce, John Guy, 
Miriam Hayward, Charles Hines, Vastine 
Holliday, Janet Jenkins and William Murray. 

 

 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FINAL EVENT PLANNED 

FOR 

2014 

• BASKETBALL CLASSIC 
     November 28, 2013 

Easton High School 
5:00 p.m. 

 
 
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
           
 
 

  FISH OR PIGFOOT 
DINNER 

 
The dinner held on Friday, June 7, 2014 
was another successful day for the 
association. The funds raised support 
our scholarship recipients for the 2014-
2015 school year. 
 
Our menu included: 

Fish or Pig feet 
Stewed tomatoes 

String beans 
and a choice of Potato salad, or fried 

potatoes or Mac and cheese 
Dessert is also included 

 
Cost $10.00 

 
<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<< 
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   RECOGNITION LUNCHEON 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A recognition luncheon was held on September 13, 
2014 at William Hill Manor Auditorium in Easton, 
Maryland. This luncheon was held for students who 
attended Moton High School during the years 1940 
– 1949. Fourteen students from those classes 
attended. They were Arlene Thomas 1943 , Gladys 
Smith and Leon K. Turner 1945,Ernestine Boulden, 
Betty Emory, Dola Hayman, Elbert Thomas, Barney 
Brooks and Leola Warner 1947, Ada Gates, and 
Jacqueline Thomas 1948, and Joseph Chase, James 
Johnson, Tissier Moaney and Shirley Napier 1949. 
The MC for the program was Walter W. Black, Jr. 
Class of 1954. As he would say, “No more like 54.” 
 Gladys H. Giddens gave the welcome. Vastine 
Holliday did memorial Observance.  
A wonderful lunch was served to all in attendance. 
After lunch Reflections of School Memories were 
given by Betty Emory, class of 1947, Dr. Shirley 
Napier class of 1949, and James Johnson, class of 
1949 Leon Turner and Barney Brooks also shared 
on this their special day.  
 
Members of the Executive Board presented each 
classmate in attendance a small token.  
 

Teachers of Moton High present were also 
recognized. They were Bertha Wilson and Dorothy 
Palmer. We ended the program with remarks from 
the MC. All joined in to sing our Alma Mater.  
 
What a special day this was for these Motonites.        
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
 
 
 
 
 

B A S K E T B A L L   
C L A S S I C  

 
Saturday, November 28, 2014 
                                  
 Games for the evening: 

5:00 p.m. 

                            
 Easton Middle School  

VS 
 Easton Middle School II 

 
6:00 p.m. 

         Caroline County Middle  
   School All Stars 

VS 
Wicomico Middle School                          
Higher Level 

 
               7:00 p.m.                    

                  Lady Shore Tigers 
VS 

         Wicomico Women All Stars 
     
          8:00 p.m. 

Ole Moton Tigers Mix Company VS 
 Baltimore All Stars 

  
DONATION 

                    Age 5 and under FREE 
all others  $5.00 
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Contact: David Chase 

410-253-5836 
Lawrence Holliday 

410-745-9533 or 
James “Kenny” Camper 

410-463-0396 

Let’s do it again!!!!!    
 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

M E M B E R S H I P  D U E S  
 
We would like to thank each individual who paid 
membership dues in 2014.   
Please let us know if your name was omitted.  
 Dues are $12.00 per member and $6.00 for 
associate members.   
All are encouraged to become a member. As of our 
November meeting the following individuals have 
paid dues for 2014:   

 
ALUMNI MEMBERS 

2014 
 Ethel Ball 
Doris Ann Barnett 
 Normagene P.  Bennett 
Walter W. Black, Jr. 
John R. Blake 
Donald Brooks 
 Dr. Harriet A. Brown 
 Paul W. Brown, Jr. 
Diane  Brown Caldwell 
 Daniel Camper 
Kenny Camper 
Marian Carter 
Judith Chambers 
David Chase 
Bessie Cook 
Dr. Delores L. Daniels 
Francis Feagins 
Joyce S. Flamer 
Elnor Caldwell Ford 
Donald Gibson 

Gladys H. Giddens 
Jacqueline Greene 
Lillian Hall 
Linwood Haskins 
Miriam E. Hayward 
 Alice Ruth Holliday 
B.  Vastine Holliday 
Lawrence A. Holliday 
Oliver Holmes 
Carroll Hynson 
Joyce Roberts Lima 
Genevie B. Kennedy 
Chauncey Miller 
Joseph Miller 
Mary V. Morris 
Shirley Napier 
Dorothy Palmer 
Robert Palmer 
Evans Roberts 
Alexene B. Ross 
Lillian G. Terrell 
Charles L. Tilghman 
Lolia T. Thomas 
Nathan Thomas 
Joanne H. Tolson 
Constance W. Tucker 
Edzel Turner 
Leola Warner 
Ann Wayman 
Paul Wayman 
William Wells 
Gladys A. Williams 
Juanita Warrick Williams 
 Bertha Wilson 
Quentin Wilson 
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

    ASSOCIATE  MEMBERS    
                    2014 

 
Clairdean Black 
Juanita Blake 
Mary Brooks 

Marva Camper 
Charles Carter 
Will Chambers 
Ernest Morris 

Rick Ross 



 7 

Lillian Turner 


